
 

 

 ST. JOSEPH HIGH SCHOOL 
  
 Memorandum 
 June 2025 

TO: Students, Parents, Guardians and Caregivers 

FROM: St. Joseph High School 

 Jason Benson, Principal 
 Shaun Nechvatal, Vice Principal 
 Kendal Bayda, Vice Principal 
 

RE: Preliminary School Opening Information 
  

 

 
Summer Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday 9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Fridays   9:00 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 
 
Reports and Appeals 
Final reports are available on EDSBY after 12:00 p.m. on June 27, 2025.  Please contact the teacher directly if there 
are any questions about the grade.  If a student would like to appeal a mark, a formal request must be emailed to the 
Principal by Monday, June 30, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Photos for Student ID and Yearbook 
All students are required to get a photo taken. Please dress appropriately as these are used for student cards and the 
yearbook. No appointment necessary, simply come to the school on one of these days.  
 
Monday, August 25 –  8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, August 26 – 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
 
An optional yearbook fee is included on all student fee invoices. 
 
Student Timetables and Daily Schedule 
Students will be able to access their timetables on Thursday, August 28. Details on how to access the timetables and 
any requests for changes will be outlined in a memo that will be sent out in early August.  
 
The 2025-2026 daily schedule will begin at 8:30 a.m. and end at 3:10 p.m.  
 
*A detailed memo with a yearly calendar of events and daily schedule will be sent out in the August memo.  
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THERE WILL NOT BE A FLEX SCHEDULE NEXT YEAR. 

                                                                                                                                                  
      School Supplies 

Students should come to school equipped with a small supply of pens, pencils, and paper. Teachers will advise 
students of specific needs in the various courses over the first few days of classes. 
 
Summer Registration for New Canadians 

        If someone you know is new to Canada and would like to register their children in a Catholic school, please invite them 
to book an appointment at the Newcomer Registration Centre.  Please call 306-659-7000. 

 
 First Day of Classes  
 The first day of classes for all students is Tuesday, September 2.  

   

 St. Joseph High School Community Council (PGG/CSCC) AGM & Election 
 All parents and eligible community members are invited to the Annual General Meeting to learn more about the 

St. Joseph High School Community Council on Wednesday, September 17. 
 For those interested in becoming involved as voting members, nominations are being accepted for the open 

positions on the STJ CSCC.  Elected members hold office for two years and individual roles within the council are 
established annually.  The election will be held at the CSCC AGM. 
City Transit Service  
 
Please visit the City of Saskatoon website at https://transit.saskatoon.ca/route-and-schedules for transit service 
including high school specials.  
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